
Deacons
Jamie Brock Joe Collins
Jeff Flatt Randall Gann
Shannon Griffin Rickey Hurst
David Keele Ken Martin
Kurt Maynard Gordon Mayfield
David McColloch Jeff McVey
Bruce Pryor Herb Rowland

Elders
Leonard Clemons 473-4186
Stanley Graves 473-6418
Don Griffith 668-9006
Allen Hughes 668-8936
Don Sullivan 668-2184
email elders@bybeebranch.org

Volume 61, Number 38 October 14, 2018

A bulletin published weekly by
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(931) 473-2486 or 473-7021 FAX

Web Page: www.bybeebranch.org

Sunday Morning Worship
Announcements (473-8760) Dale Bennett.................
Lead Singing Caleb Graves..............................................
First Prayer Stanley Clendenon......................................
Reading Keith Chilcutt.....................................................
Scripture 1Corinthians 6:20............................................
Lord's Table (N) *Ronnie Hoover..................................
(S) *Allen Hughes..............................................................
(N) Justin Griffin................................................................
(N) Rickey Hurst...............................................................
(N) Clent Kesey.................................................................
(S) Joe Maynard..................................................................
(S) Harold McGinness......................................................
(S) Jared Mullican...............................................................
Sermon “Our Attitude Toward…”Aaron Ownbey.........
Dismiss Jamie Brock.........................................................

Sunday Evening Worship
Announcements (473-8760) Dale Bennett.................
Lead Singing Caleb Graves..............................................
First Prayer Willard Dunlap............................................
Reading Don Griffith........................................................
Scripture Acts 5:20...........................................................
Lord’s Table *Justin Randolph........................................

*Rodney Reynolds............................................................
Sermon “Go” Aaron Ownbey.........................................
Dismiss W.C. Chilton.......................................................

Wednesday Bible Study
Announcements Robert Elam........................................
Lead Singing Rickey Hurst...............................................
First Prayer Bruce Pryor..................................................
Reading David McColloch...............................................
Invitation Tim Fisher.........................................................
Dismiss Brandon Fuston..................................................

Welcome Committee
A.M. Mike Mullins Family.................................................
P.M. Herb & Thelma Rowland.........................................

Transportation: Paul Hurst (668-7088)........................

If you cannot serve, please contact David Keele (273-5566)

Ushers: David McColloch Eddie Palmer, Herb Rowland...
Attend Nursery: Rebecca Mullican...................................
Un/Lock Building: Paul Hurst/Robert Elam.....................
Prepare Communion: Hillis, Mayfield & Patton.............
Assist Baptisms:  Amy Prince & Regina Templeton.........

Pantry Item: Crackers.......................................................

Elder Closing Remarks: Stanley Graves..........................

Record For The Week…

A.M. Worship 272.............................................................
Bible Study 225..................................................................
P.M. Worship  191..............................................................
Wednesday Bible Study 198...........................................
Contribution $5,976........................................................
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Sunday
A.M. Worship 9:00 AM
Bible Study 10:15 AM
P.M. Worship 6:00 PM

Wednesday
Bible Study 7:00 PM

Monday (2nd & 4th of each month)
Monday Morning Bible Class 9:00 AM

Ministers
Tony Lawrence 668-9123
email preacher@bybeebranch.org

Aaron Ownbey 678-882-2455
email aaron@bybeebranch.org

Missionary
Robert Garibaldi 409-7328
email robert@bybeebranch.org

Iglesia de Cristo building 668-6808

Services
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Sick 
At Home:

Flossie Warren
Peggy Snow
Janice Foster
Phyllis Brasher (Mary Flatt’s mother)
Jennie Hager (friend of Stephanie Maynard) 
Anna Grace King
Gary Campbell (Maggie Hurst’s brother) - 

suffering from a stroke

In The Hospital:
Linda Fults - St. Thomas West #559

Youth News 
• October 10 - Birthday Wednesday
• October 14 - Pew Packers
• October 26-28 - Erupt Youth Rally
• October 28 - Home Devo @ Sarah Hurst King’s
• November 9-11 - Family/Young Adult Retreat. 

Please sign up

Fuston’s Fun Night:
This past Friday night, the Fuston’s hosted the 
youth at Midway park. What a fun evening it was 
and I believe that we had around 45 people attend. 
We played games, had a fire and of course food. A 
lot of people brought food and drinks and we 
greatly appreciate that. After we ate dinner we had 
a pumpkin decorating competition and boy was 
this was fun to watch! A few of the kids went 
overboard with the glitter while a few others went 
overboard with the paint. It was neat to see the 
creative side of the kids. Let’s just say that we have 
left our mark on that sidewalk in midway with the 
paint and glitter. Then to cool off we went on a hay 
ride around the midway area. Everyone had a great 
time and we all appreciate the Fuston’s for hosting 
and providing an area for the kids to have fun.

Bible Bowl:
The first Bible bowl of 2018 is in the books and 
what a great day it was. If my math is right we had 
around 125 kids show up to participate in the Bible 
bowl. We were tested over Acts 1-5 and Bybee 
only missed two questions which resulted in us 
taking 3rd place. I am so proud of these kids. They 
all did a great job. I appreciate Jack Keele for taking 
the time to lead the study and teach the 10 new 
Bible Bowlers. We had 15 total for this Bible Bowl 
and of those we had 10 first timers. PLEASE TAKE 
A MOMENT AND ENCOURAGE ALL OF THE 
YOUTH!!!!

Family/Young Adult Retreat:
Please make plans now to attend! The theme of the 
weekend will be “unplugged”. This event is just 
around the corner and will be here before we 
know it. I hope all of you are getting ready for the 
retreat. This retreat is geared for families and for 
young adults.

Autumn Street Fair 
We had a wonderful day at this year's Autumn 
Street fair. We were able to distribute around 1000 
of the Bible reading calendars before 1 PM.  There 
is no doubt your efforts have certainly planted the 
seed of God's word. We know that all those who 
received a calendar are equipped to learn more 
about what the Bible teaches.   Regardless if it's 
someone just starting to learn about the Bible or 
one with a Bible worn with years of use, or some-
one in between, they now have a tremendous tool 
to assist them in their studies.  A big thank you to 
all of those who participated in this effort, whether 
with set up and tear down, providing decorations, 
ordering materials, or handing out the calendars. 
 We are extremely grateful for your labors and our 
prayer is that much good will come from it.  Thank 
you all so very much.

~ Jamie Brock ~

Gospel Meetings 
Central church of Christ, October 7-10, ser-
vices at 7 pm with Cliff Goodwin preaching.

Wood church of Christ, October 7-10, services 
at 7 pm with Joey Barkley preaching.

Pocahontas church of Christ, October 7-10, 
services at 7 pm with Bill Boyd preaching.

Smithville church of Christ, October 8-10. 
Speaking will be Jim Dearman, Wayne Lankford, 
Aubrey Johnson. Services Monday-Wednesday will 
be at 7 PM.

“Don’t say ‘Our Father’ on 
Sundays and spend the rest of the 

week acting like an orphan”

Fall Festival 
It is time for our annual Fall Festival at Bybee 
Branch. The date chosen for our annual event is 
October 20, at 5 pm. It will be at the church build-
ing this year. We will be serving the usual chili, veg-
etable soup, potato soup or the soup of your 
choice hotdogs and desserts. We have a sign-up 
sheet on the bulletin board in the foyer, so please 
check this list and let us know what you can bring 
so we can plan accordingly. 

We are also asking everyone who attends to please 
bring a lawn chair for seating. 

As always, we appreciate everyone who helps with 
food and desserts each year. Please make plans to 
join us on October 20, at 5 pm for food, fun, and 
fellowship. 

Elders-Deacons Meeting 
The quarterly Elders-Deacons Meeting will be at 5 
PM on October 28. 

General Business Meeting 
The quarterly men’s General Business Meeting will 
follow the evening service on October 28. 

Evangelism Class 
There will be a class meeting at 5 PM on the third 
Sunday’s for a few months on Evangelism. This 
month will be October 21. Class will last 30 min-
utes. Those interested in how to do personal evan-
gelism are encouraged to attend.

Birthday Wednesday:
This Wednesday we will have Birthday Wednesday 
downstairs. We have a lot of snacks and drinks left 
over from the Bible Bowl and we don’t want to see 
them to go to waste. If you had a birthday in Sep-
tember or have a birthday in October please make 
plans to come downstairs and eat some snacks 
with us. 

THANK YOU:
Thank you to Regina and Jessi for organizing and 
preparing the snacks this past Sunday. Thank you to 
all of our members that provided food and drinks. 
Also thanks to Brandon Fuston, Josh Templeton, 
Paul Hurst, Regina Templeton for coming to the 
building and helping clean the fellowship hall. Thank 
you to Amy Lawerence and Sarah King for cleaning 
a few of the class rooms before the Bible Bowl. The 
Bible Bowl wouldn’t have been as successful with 
out all of us working together.

Sympathy 
We extend our deepest sympathy to the family of 
Jim Slatton. His funeral was this past Saturday. Jim 
was a faithful member and for many years served 
as a deacon.

We also extend our deepest sympathy to the fami-
ly of Treva McCormick, sister of our Irene 
Lawrence and Martha Cathey. Funeral will be 
Wednesday at 2 pm at Gardens of Memory. 


